
   

 

   

 

 

 

Call for Participation: Early-Career Researcher Workshop 

Sunday 7.7.24 14:00 - 17:00  

 

We warmly invite all early-career researchers working on Master’s or PhD projects focusing 

on an area of Language Awareness to take part in our pre-conference workshop. During the 

workshop, you will get the opportunity to: 

 

 Present your research project to peers and mentors and receive feedback 

 Network in order to establish connections to other researchers in your field 

 Discuss mental and physical wellbeing in early-career research in different contexts 

 Plan your conference participation 

 

Following the definition of Language Awareness adopted by ALA as being explicit knowledge 

about language, as well as conscious perception and sensitivity in language learning, 

language teaching, and language use, the workshop will primarily provide a forum for early-

career researchers focusing on the following main strands of the conference. However, other 

projects affiliated to Language Awareness are also welcome. 

 

 Language Awareness in Language Education 

 Language Awareness and Global Citizenship 

 Language Awareness and Digital/Social Media 

 Language Awareness and the Workplace 

 Language Awareness and Artificial Intelligence (AI) 

 Critical Language Awareness: Decoloniality, Gender 

 

For more information on the particular strands, please see the main Call for Papers. 

  



   

 

   

 

In order to participate, please send Vertr.-Prof. Dr. Raphaëlle Beecroft  

(beecroft@ph-karlsruhe.de) an email providing  

 

 a short biography (around 150 words) 

 a short summary of your research situating your project in one of the strands if possible 

(around 300 words) 

 Your expectations for the early-career researcher workshop (around 100 words) 

 

by the 23rd of June 2024, 10 pm in your respective time-zone. We look forward to your 

email! 

 

For the organising committee:  

Vertr.-Prof. Dr. Raphaëlle Beecroft 

Website: https://ph-ka.de/ala2024 
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